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The Technology Committee met on June 8 at 2pm. 
 
BDL Board Members Present: Martha Watson, Daniel Gordon, Sue Smith 
 
Others Present: John Rucker, Curtis Odom, Kimberly Feltner, Gina Horn 
 
 
 
The Technology met to discuss current issues in technology, including so-called “ransomware”, the 
latest in filtering Internet content, our new Square cash registers, and the state of Internet access at the 
Algansee Branch Library. Rucker will investigate further options for the situation in Algansee. The other 
items were informational. 
 
The Committee also discussed purchasing to fulfill the 5-year hardware plan for 2016. The Committee 
recommends that the Board approve expenditures from the Capital Technology budget line totaling 
$41,068.59. There is currently $41,452.44 available in the budget line. There are no further purchases 
planned from this line for the remainder of the year. 
 
This expenditure will cover purchasing 

• 25 desktop computers and 8 laptop computers from PCM ($18,917.91) 
• 5 servers from System 76 ($17,564.00) 
• 5 routers from pfSense ($2,913.31) 
• 5 barcode scanners from ID Automation ($1,673.37) 
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